From: John Mangahas [mailto:mangahas@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 11:39 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Scratch@MIT Conference

Hi Steve-

Last week I attended the Scratch@MIT Conference in Cambridge, Massachusetts from Wednesday, August 6 to Saturday, August 9. I attended because part of my duties in the Children’s Services Department of the Chicago Public Library are to introduce STEM (Science Technology Engineering and Mathematics) related programming to our libraries for school-aged children and Scratch is a computer programming language for children. I went to learn more about Scratch and how people have been introducing Scratch into various programs and projects in different settings. The trip and conference were paid for by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.

Please let me know if I need to provide any additional information. Thanks!

John Mangahas

School-Aged Specialist

Children’s Services

